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Ysleta del Sur Pueblo

Tribal Historic Preservation Office — Javier Loera — (War Captain/THPO) E-mail jloera@ydsp-nsn.gov

119 South Old Pueblo Road * P.O.Box 17579 * El Paso, Texas 79917 * (915) 859-8053 * Fax: (915) 859-4252

June 22,2011

Ryan Whited
Environmental Projects Branch 2

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Whited:

This letter is in response to the Environmental Review of the Victoria County Station,
Early Site Permit Application.

The Ysleta Del Sur Pueblo does not have any comments nor does it request consultation
on this project due to its location being outside of our Pueblo’s NAGPRA area of interest
and/or relevance.

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to comment on this project.

Sincerely,
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Javier Loera
War Captain/Tribal Historic and Preservation Officer
Ysleta Del Sur Pueblo

E-mail: jloera@ydsp-nsn.gov



